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 Date: 11th February 2025                                                              Circular No: 138/YIS/AS/24-25/138 

            Dear Parents, 

SUBJECT : YEAR END PARTY 2024-2025 

We are excited to inform you that a Year-End Party will be held for students of Nursery to Grade IX 

& XI on Thursday, 13th February 2025. Let’s make it a memorable celebration for our students as they wrap 

up another fantastic year. 

Party Details: 

✔ Dress Code: Students may wear colorful attire. 

✔ Snacks: Kindly send some snacks with your child to share with friends 

📚 Important Note: 

* Regular classes will be conducted during the first four periods. Please ensure your child carries the 

necessary books as per the timetable. 

*Grade IX & XI students may note that the party will start after  

the examination and No early exits will be permitted on this day. 

 

We look forward to a fun-filled celebration! 

Warm regards 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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